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Newsletter

Winter 2018

Upcoming Events
March 3rd ­ WWE in Chicago
March 17th ­ Saint Patrick's Day
May 5th ­ Annual Meeting
May 5th ­ HQ Ribbon Cutting
Summer 2018 ­ Family Day

In this edition:
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Fantasy Football Recap 2
Saint Patrick's Day 2
WWE Event 3
Alumni Birthdays 4
Vice President's Corner 4

Annual Meeting 2018
This year we will be hosting the annual meeting

in Indianapolis again. It will be at the Embassy
Suites North. The meeting will be later than usual
because of the ribbon cutting for the new National
Headquarters.

For those of you who do not know, Nationals has
moved from the original 101 Ming Street in
Warrensburg, MO to Indianapolis, IN. That's right,
they are in our own backyard now. The new
headquarters is open and running but they have not
had the offiial ribbon cutting yet. The ribbon cutting
ceremony will be on May 5th, 2018. The location is
on Founders Road, just a few minutes from the
Embassy Suites North hotel.

We have decided to hold our meeting in the
morning and then we will be heading to the ribbon
cutting ceremony to show our support. While it is
not required / mandatory for everyone to attend, it is
encouraged for everyone to be there at this historic
moment. The exact time of our meeting is still
undecided as we are waiting to hear more from
Nationals about when their ceremony will be. Our
meeting could be as early as 9a or 10a.

At our last joint conference call, we officially
opened nominations for positions on the Board of
Directors for our Association. All positions are up
for election this year. Reminder to hold the position
of President, you must have held a position on the

board previously in order to be eligible. If you
would like to nominate someone, please send all
nominations to stgdeltatauchapter@gmail.com

You MUST be a current member to make a
nomination. Your nominee MUST also be a
member of the Alumni Association. We will take
nominations until April 23rd. Nominations will be
accepted on conference calls and emails.
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Fanatasy Football Recap

The inaugural Sig Tau Alumni Association
Fantasy Football league was a great success.

We had 18 Brothers participate in the league and saw
some interesting strategies. Brother Smith decided to
"Bear Down" with an all Chicago squad.
Remarkably he did not finish last with his 4­8 record
just one spot ahead of Brother President Garner who
took home the leagues worst record at 3­9, ouch. As
for the more accomplished teams in the league, the
division winners were...

6th Ave: Division Champ Jeremy Pierczynski
(most total league points leader)

920 S. 6th: Division Champ LaMar Peterson
1130 S. 6th: Division Champ Jim Hesterman

In the end, the championship game came down
to Brother Barker VS Brother Pierczynski and
Jeremy took home the first­ever league
championship with a 101.7 to 78 victory. Jeremy's
team aptly named "Two in the Pink 1 in the Stink"
was carried by such 2017 fantasy studs like Alvin
Kamara, DeAndre Hopkins & Julio Jones.

Next year we hope to continue this tradition and
perhaps try and arrange a live in person draft party.
Thank you to everyone who was a part of the league
and I look forward to expanding this fun and
competitive league.

Fraternally,
Brother Van Camp

Saint Patrick's Day

This year we will have 2 locations for
brother's to meet up for Saint Patrick's Day

celebrations. We will be in Chcago and Indianapolis.
In Indianapolis, we will be at Blarney Bash on

Georgia St. The group will be up between 11 and 12
in the tent. Plans will be made on the fly after that.
Lew will be heading up the event here.

In Chicago, we will be at Murphy's Bleachers
located next to Wrigley Field at 3655 N Sheffield
Ave, Chicago, IL 60613. No time is currently set for
meetup but it will be in the morning. Zac will be
heading up this location.

Please contact the respective guys for more
details. Lew is for Indy and Zac is for Chicago.
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Alumni Birthdays

October

Michael Wurster ­ 1
Chad Smith ­ 14
Mike Walker ­ 31

November

Diyo Muyumba ­ 1
Curtis DeBaun IV ­ 6
Miguel Drew ­ 8
Brad Carron ­ 36
Jeremy Pierczynski ­ 30

December

Brian Bauer ­ 4
Dave Schroeder ­ 8
Eric Foster ­ 23
Dustin McGillem ­ 25
Jason Dugger ­ 25
Brandon David ­ 31

January

Jeff Krozier ­ 3
Steve Stuck ­ 10
Bryan Russell ­ 10
Nick Koop ­ 30

February

Travis Day ­ 1
Todd Newmark ­ 4
Tom Modesto ­ 15
Mike Richmond ­ 15
Ben Miller ­ 17
Aaron Walker ­ 17
Rhett Huffaker ­ 25
Ryan Barker ­ 28

Vice President's Corner
The newsletters have been a source of discussion

this year. They take a lot of time to create and there
is little feedback on them. The statistics that we have
seen show minimal viewing and reading of them. We
think they are important to continue and maintain.
They are a way for us to communicate significant
events to our membership as a whole. They are a
nice way to recap and highlight important events as
well. Even though social media exists, having a good
recap and a centralized item that is related to our
association only is important.

I need content. No matter how small or long, if it
pertains to our Actives or Alumni, I want it for the
newsletter. So send the info to me on Facebook or
send me an email: stgdeltatauchapter@gmail.com

Curt Binder, DC
VP Delta Tau Alumni Association

"Grow the Party, Add to the List, Bring a Brother with you"

Happy Birthday Brothers!

** If you have a birthday in one of these months
but are not listed, and would like to be, please
contact me.
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